SHADES to present Women's Studies Roundtable
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A student group, SHADES, will present "Gender Identity" at Alfred University's Women's Studies Roundtable,
scheduled for 12:20 p.m. Friday (Jan. 27) in the Women's Leadership Center, located in The Commons on the AU
campus. The member of SHADES, which is "a support group for women of all colors,” will be focusing on women in
the household in their presentation.Upcoming Women's Studies Roundtable presentations will include: Feb. 24: Rafika
Zahrouni, a Fulbright teaching assistant from Hammamet, Tunisia. She is currently teaching beginning Arabic at
Alfred University. She plans to complete a doctoral program and to become a university professor in Tunisia. March
24: Susan Morehouse, an associate professor of English at AU and holder of the Gertz Chair.April 28: Students who
are graduating with Women's Studies minors will be presenting their projects. Held monthly during the semester, the
Women's Studies Roundtables are open to the public free of charge.



